
School Council Meeting 
Friday 25th October 2019 

Class Teacher Interview Day 
 
Following the announcement of Mrs Crystal’s early retirement at Christmas, 
it was necessary to advertise for a new class teacher for our school.  A 
variety of application forms were received and three were shortlisted for 
interview.  Unfortunately, one candidate accepted a job elsewhere just 
before so a selection process was carried out with the remaining two.  Each 
candidate delivered a lesson to Sapphire Class while being observed by 
Mrs Hudson and Miss Foster, had to carry out a task, have a formal 
interview with Mrs Hudson and Mrs Ottaway and also have an interview with 
the School Council.  It was a very thorough process. 
 
Some of the questions that the reps asked the candidates were:  

- Tell us about your favourite book. 
- Our vision is: ‘Fair, Friendly, Fulfilling & Fun!’ 

Which one do you think is the most important? 
- Tell us about your favourite part of the school day. 
- Tell us about the best lesson you have done.  Why was it your best? 

 
All the information and feedback was collated and the decision was made to 
appoint Mrs Farror for the class teacher vacancy. 
 
Next meeting 
Tuesday 26th November at 10am in Mrs Hudson’s office 

 


